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2024 Term 1 Week 8 

Relieving Principals Message - Jacinta Wheeler 

Diary Dates: 

March 

 26th School Photos 

 28th Assembly & Easter 
Hat Parade 

April 

 10th Cross Country 

 12th Environmental 
Workshops  

 12th LAST DAY of Term  

 

EXCURSION DATES 

• 27th - 31st May  

 Jindabyne 

 Year 3 - 6 

• 28th - 31st October 

 Canberra 

 Year 5 & 6 

 

Week 8 already! This term has flown by… 
As some of you will already be aware, Nyree Taylor will be starting at Moulamein 
Public School as permanent Principal beginning Term 2 2024. Nyree comes to 
Moulamein PS with over 20 years experience. I would like to thank you all for the 
support and encouragement I have received since filling the relieving Principal role. 
I have learned so much and have enjoyed leading the wonderful staff and students 
here. I am looking forward to returning to the classroom in Term 2.  
 

Cross Country 
Cross country training is continuing with each class group given a minimum     
number of laps for students to complete. Students are challenging themselves to 
beat this lap score! Please remember to send your child in appropriate footwear for 
running. If you are available to man a checkpoint on the day, please let the office 
know as many hands make light work. P&C are also looking for volunteers to help 
with the BBQ on the day as well. Date: 10 April 2024 
 

NAPLAN 

The majority of students have completed their NAPLAN testing. I would like to  
congratulate the resilience that students showed while completing these tests. 
While the tests are aimed at stage outcomes, it can be overwhelming for some  
students. Results will be sent home in Term 2 with students.  
 

Easter Hat 

Easter is almost upon us. This week students are creating their Easter hat       
masterpieces ready for next Thursday 28th April at 10am. We are looking forward 
to seeing our Preschoolers parading their hats as well. We are also looking forward 
to visitors from Edward River Gardens Aged Care Facility joining us. 

Harmony Day 
 
Harmony Day is Thursday 21st March. Each class will be         
completing activities related to this event in their classrooms on 
Thursday.  





Photo Day is next Tuesday 

26th March. Remember to 

return your order forms.  

If you would like a sibling 

photo taken, please      

contact the school office. 

Jump Rope for Heart 

Moulamein Public School has raised $295 for the 

Heart Foundation so far! 

We have several students signed up already!  

Congratulations to our most consistent school 

morning skippers:  

 Poppy Pearson 

 Enzo Lotero  

 Emma Stone 

 Hannah Spitty 

 Tanner Buckley 

 Evie Sitters 

 Lucy Gray  

 Lewis McGlashan 

 

Yet to register your child, it’s not too late: 
www.jumprope.org.au/parents  

http://www.jumprope.org.au/parents

